RECEIVED

By Town Clerk at 10:58 am, Nov 17, 2020

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING Westwood Stormwater Bylaw, Chapter 350 Westwood Conservation Commission 25 Phillips Way

The Westwood Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on **Wednesday**, **December 9**, **2020 at 7:00 PM**. This will be a remote meeting through Zoom due to the COVID-19 state of emergency and in compliance with the Governor's March 12, 2020 Order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law MGL C. 30A, §18 and the Governor's March 23 Emergency Order imposing limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place. Those wishing to participate are encouraged to use Zoom.

Please click the link below to join the webinar:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83504083561?pwd=QWhFdUNBZ1dEK0ZxbUs0RVg4RWVnQT09

Passcode: 965719 Or Telephone:

888 475 4499 (Toll Free) or 877 853 5257 (Toll Free)

Webinar ID: 835 0408 3561

An application has been filed by Matthew DiPerri for a Land Disturbance Permit under the Westwood Stormwater Bylaw. The applicant proposes the construction of a single family home on an undeveloped lot with a total area of disturbance of 41,000 sq. ft. The property is located at 25 Phillips Way, Westwood also known as Assessor's Map 39, Lot 029.

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town's website under "Current Applications Link" for the Conservation Commission at www.westwoodpermit.org and click on "Conservation Commission Applications".

Individuals wishing to send comments in writing please email the Conservation Commission at kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma.us preferably three business days in advance to ensure receipt by all board members.

Westwood Conservation Commission

Please bill – Matthew DiPerri 165 Endean Drive East Walpole, MA 02032 617-875-8631